
    
 

For more information on major construction projects: 
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 
22-R-07 | 357-2022  

July 25, 2023 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: Residents and Business Owners  
 
RE: 2023 Local Street Renewals: Manahan Avenue from Pembina Highway to Hudson 
Street 

 
 
Please be advised construction will soon begin on Manahan Avenue .  
  
Construction start:   Week of July 31, 2023  
Approximate Duration:  Approximately nine weeks, weather permitting 
 
As part of this work we will: 

 Reconstruct the asphalt 
 Repair the underground sewer 
 Install or repair Manitoba Hydro street lighting 
 Landscape the boulevard 

 
The project will consist of two phases. 

o Phase 1: Pembina Highway to 1025 Manahan Avenue (Approximately 5 weeks) 
o Phase 2: 1025 Manahan Avenue to Hudson Street (Approximately 5 weeks) 

 
During construction: 

 The affected portion of roadway will be closed for the majority of construction 
o Access will reopen during grading and landscaping work  

 Access to driveways may be limited 
o We will communicate directly with residents prior to closing their driveway  

 Street parking will not be allowed  
 Garbage and recycling pickup will continue as usual 

 
If you have accessibility concerns, special access requirements or any other questions regarding this 
construction, please contact Steve Penner at SPenner@kgsgroup.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Penner, Eng. L. 
 
Cc: John Orlikow: City of Winnipeg Councillor for River Heights - Fort Garry Ward 

Ryan Munro: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
Julie Dooley: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
MaryEllen Klippenstine: City of Winnipeg Solid Waste Services 

 Public Works Administration: City of Winnipeg Public Works 
311, PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca 
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